STAY TUNED

The October and ensuingissues of the Bul-
letinwill contain some excellentarticles by
Mike Burrows, Rudy Roy and others. The edi-
tor welcomes articles or suggestionsfor ar-
ticles from any member.

Incidentally, Mike Burrowscalls attention
to the fact that his article in the March
Bulletin was supposed to have been titled
"British South African Revenue Cancels."
The editor inadvertently left out the word
"British" in the title. Mike also sends
along another set of illustrations for his
article on numeral Perfins appearing in the
January Bulletin. The editcr does not re-
member receiving aset of these illustrations
with the original article, but quite pos-
sibly could have misplaced them. They are
shown below for the benefit of members who
may wish to review the January article with
these illustrations at hand.
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